

Karley Halsted, PE
City of Rapid City
Project Manager | Growth Management
(605) 394-4157 | fax (605) 394-6636
karley.halsted@rcgov.org

Karley- we are requesting that our denial for the request to waive sidewalks on Elk Vale Road be appealed to City Council. I understand that Growth Management denied our exception request and it will have to be appealed to City Council at next meeting April 19, 2010.

Sincerely

Eirik A. Heikes, RLA, ASLA, LEED AP, IA, CPSI

Department Manager: Landscape Architecture and Planning

FourFront Design, Inc. 517 Seventh Street Rapid City, SD 57701 605-342-9470 605-342-2377 (fax) www.4front.biz